

This is the first school project initiated by the HKU Graduates Association Education Foundation and I cannot think of a more worthy contribution to the community than this primary school. It is heartening to see how much our alumni are continuing to contribute to the society in which they live. When I visited the School in February this year, I was most, impressed by the enthusiasm and expertise demonstrated by the Principal and the teachers. The School emphasizes professionalism and love, interariting the

learning institution with family and community. It is surely the best way forward for education and, by extension for Hong Kong as a whole. Here creativity is nurtured and learning has become a fun and challenging process. I am sure that all those who study here will be blessed with happy memories of their school days.

I congratulate the members of the Foundation on their vision and dedication in bringing this project to fruition and look forward to collaborating closely with the Foundation in its new ventures.

Professor Lap-Chee Tsui

Vice-Chancellor The University of Hong Kong October 2003